
 

 
 
   
                                                                      
            
 

 
   

Mon 5th July 
– Fri 9th July 

Year 6 Trip to PGL – Isle of 
Wight 

Tues 6th July Year 4 Trip to Legoland 

Fri 9th July Summer Discos 
 
Year 6 Return from PGL 

Newsletter 2nd July 2021 
Issue 35 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers  DATES TO REMEMBER 

Advance Notice – Inset Day 
 

There will be an Inset day for staff training 
on Friday 16th July. The school will 
therefore be closed on this day.  

 

Theresa Sinclair RIP 
 

We continue to keep in our thoughts and prayers the children 
and family of Terri Sinclair, one of our long serving parents, after 
she suddenly passed away recently. Terri’s family thank you all 
for your kind messages of support and many thanks to Terri’s 
close friends for all their help to the family. As a close family 
community, we are sure that many of you would want to pass 
on your prayers and thoughts to the children Dayle, Darin and 
Darcy, as well as Terri’s family. We have created a Kudo 
Board which was sent out to you yesterday for you to send the 
family your messages.  We have also been asked by our parents 
how they can support the family during this very difficult time.  
We have therefore created a service on Parentpay for you to 
donate which will go directly to the family.  We keep Terri and 
her family in our prayers during this difficult time.  
 
Sports Day 
 

Sports Day will be held at Dulwich College Sports Club on 

Thursday 15th July.  Access to the grounds can be gained from 
College Road, opposite Hunts Slip Road.   Drop off will be 

between 8.30am-9am and pick up will be between 12-12.30 pm.  
We will let you know the gates each bubble will be using nearer 
the time.   
 
Children will need to wear their PE kits with their sun hats and 
have water bottles with them.  Please ensure you have applied 
sun cream to your child beforehand.  Unfortunately, no parents 
will be allowed at the event.  If you are not collecting your child, 
please make sure you have informed your child’s class teacher 
who will be the adult collecting them.  We cannot release 
children to any adult who we do not know.   
 
Summer Discos 
 

Thank you for those of you who have bought tickets for the 
Summer Discos next Friday.  If you have yet to purchase one, 
please go to your Parentpay account and buy before Wed 7th 
July, the item will not be available after this date.  Children will 
not receive an individual ticket, but their names will be listed at 
the entrance, and we are unable to admit any child who has not 
pre booked their place. 
 

The children will arrive and depart from their usual ‘Bubble 
Gates’ that they use for the normal school day.    
 

 

Year 5 
 

Year 5 children have enjoyed a wonderful 
three days at the South London Scout Centre 
in Dulwich.  Activities have included a 
climbing wall, bouncy obstacle course, mini 
golf, toasting marshmallows and a fun film 
and pizza night!  Check out Instagram for 
photos and videos. 
 
Year 6 
 

We wish our Year 6 children and teachers a 
happy and safe journey on Monday to PGL 
on Isle of Wight.  Do not forget to follow 
them on Instagram and Twitter during the 
week.  

*** 
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION APPLICATIONS 
OPEN FOR 2021-2022: 
 
Parents of children who will be entering 
Year 3 from September can now complete 
their application to be enrolled on our First 
Holy Communion Programme via our parish 
website.  
 

Confirmation Programme 2021 – 2022 
The deadline for registering your child on 
the Confirmation Programme is Friday 9th 
July.  No applications will be accepted after 
this date. Please click here to register. 
 

https://www.kudoboard.com/boards/Z6iiiDaS
https://www.kudoboard.com/boards/Z6iiiDaS
https://form.jotform.com/211473772677364
https://form.jotform.com/211473772677364
https://form.jotform.com/210184872409356


 
 

 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  

 

 
 
    

CLASS % 

5 100 

10 100 

11 100 

13 99.6 

9 99.6 

4 99.3 

7 99.2 

3 99.1 

14 98.9 

12 98.5 

6 97.6 

1 97.2 

8 96.9 

2 96.8 

N 88.8 

Merit Awards for the week ending 

25th June 2021 
Nursery AM Phoebe B 

Nursery F/T Sara E 

Class 1 Herbert Mac 

Class 2 Sadiyah N 

Class 3 David S 

Class 4 Sienna B 

Class 5 Raica MBG 

Class 6 Jayden K 

Class 7 Mayowa O 

Class 8 Bluebell R 

Class 9 Tommy A-D 

Class 10 Eldana T 

Class 11 Sebastian K 

Class 12 Daniel I 

Class 13 Lakeisha D 

Class 14 Tommy B 

 

 

Parentpay Accounts 
 

Thank you for bringing your 
Parentpay accounts up to date.   

 

Charges for Summer Term 2 music 
lessons have been added to your 

accounts, please check, and ensure 
charges for this half term are 

cleared. 
 

Please be reminded that if your child 
no longer wishes to continue with 
lessons, 6 weeks’ notice must be 

given in writing to  
office@corpus-christi.org.uk 

 

 
 

After School Activities – Autumn 
Term September 2021 

 
You can now register your interest 
for an After School Activity Club for 
the Autumn Term Sept – Oct 2021. 

 
Please click here to register by 

Monday 12th July.  If your application 
has been successful, we will allocate 
the payment item on your Parentpay 
account on Friday 16th July.  You will 
be sent a text notification once they 

are available.   
  

Please ensure your Parentpay 
account is up to date, you will not be 

offered a place if you have an 
outstanding balance on any service.   

 
 

Passport and/or official documents  
 

We are often asked to verify 
documents for children and parents, 

including passports.  We are very 
happy to do this for our families and 

ask for a contribution of £15.00 
which will be donated to the school 
fund to use on purchases/services 

for the children.  
 

Just Giving 
 

One of our Corpus Christi parents is 
running a half marathon in October 

to raise funds for Great Ormond 
Street Hospital.  Please click here to 
find out more and how to donate. 

 

Attendance Monday 28th June 
- Friday 1st July 2021 

 

 

Congratulations to Classes 5, 10 & 11 
on their excellent attendance.   

Whole school attendance  
average this week 98.2% 

Summer Reading Scheme 
 

July sees the start of the 
annual Summer Reading Challenge for 
children; the library reading scheme 
encourages children aged 4 to 12 years 
old to set themselves a reading 
challenge of six books over the 
summer. In the process helping to 
prevent the summer 'reading dip' and 
motivate children to keep reading, to 
build their skills and confidence. 
Children must be a library member to 
take part but don’t worry if you haven't 
done it yet, you and the children 
can join here and it’s free. 

Mr Brady’s Summer Sports Camp 
 

The summer camp will be available to 
children from Reception – Year 6 from 
Mon 2nd July – Fri 20th Aug.  For more 
information and a booking form please 
click here. 
 
Paper copies are available from the 
school office. 

* 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Friday 9th July 2021 we will be holding 
our much-enjoyed Summer Discos.   
EYFS – Nursery and Reception Children 
3.30pm – 4.45pm 
KS1 – Years 1 & 2 Children 5pm – 
6.15pm 
KS2 – Years 3 & 4 Lower Junior 
Children 5pm – 6.30pm 
KS2 – Years 5 & 6 Upper Junior 
Children 6.45pm – 8.15pm 
 

*** 
Friday Night is Lice Night 

 

We have been notified of some cases 
of headlice in certain classes.  

Please check your child’s head 
regularly and seek the appropriate 

treatment to keep those nits at bay! 

 
 
 
 

Tickets available to 
purchase on 

Parentpay until 7th 
July.  £5.00 per 

child, includes food, 
drink, goodie bag 

and entertainment. 

 

mailto:office@corpus-christi.org.uk
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ASActivitiesAut2021
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bws2020?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=bws2020&utm_campaign=pfp-whatsapp&utm_term=d742147e49764e2e9b99d989d3db8932
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA3MDEuNDI2NjUyNTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3N1bW1lcnJlYWRpbmdjaGFsbGVuZ2Uub3JnLnVrLz9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmc291cmNlPUdvdkRlbGl2ZXJ5In0.rFnoITiMUlYQCajvGQCcxLJ1dQqOCZ4SnFfSOj-qHb8%2Fs%2F779949112%2Fbr%2F108690278176-l&data=04%7C01%7Ccdoyle%40lambeth.gov.uk%7Cff403290fb5b4b3f5b5c08d93c87a2a3%7Cc4f22780485f4507af4a60a971d6f7fe%7C0%7C0%7C637607375568033177%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=4WJSLOjqZYYg4TyC1h5TmtMrAMCEKfZmKP6C6ougc0c%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA3MDEuNDI2NjUyNTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2JldGEubGFtYmV0aC5nb3YudWsvbGlicmFyaWVzLWFuZC1hcmNoaXZlcy9qb2luLWxpYnJhcnktMC9qb2luLWxpYnJhcnk_bWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnNvdXJjZT1Hb3ZEZWxpdmVyeSJ9.hdTX4Zg0RhaZFyWE9hG9mpUffsaGvV2vy_dq39Upm5s%2Fs%2F779949112%2Fbr%2F108690278176-l&data=04%7C01%7Ccdoyle%40lambeth.gov.uk%7Cff403290fb5b4b3f5b5c08d93c87a2a3%7Cc4f22780485f4507af4a60a971d6f7fe%7C0%7C0%7C637607375568033177%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=05PWJHk%2F9LXyqLwz3AcyXkGwzETinwb827SceQv8WtQ%3D&reserved=0
https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Sports%20Camp/Summer%20Sports%20Camp%20Aug%202021/Summer%20Sports%20Camp%20Aug%202021.pdf

